Headteacher Report for PTFA

8th October 2024

A massive thank you for the successes of our Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) this year. Under the guidance of our Chair, Louise Coopman, along with key committee members, the team continued to raise money for the school this year, despite low numbers at our formal meetings, to continue to foster a wonderful sense of community within our school.

The events organised have drawn good attendance, with parents, pupils, and staff coming together to support our activities, especially our discos. From our hampers to films nights, the enthusiasm and participation have been brilliant. A big thanks to those who attended our school sleepover, going above and beyond to help raise money for school to provide an exciting and memorable event for pupils.

Thanks to everyone's dedication and hard work, we've raised a great amount of money, which will be instrumental in purchasing new books for our school. The funds will also continue to help subsidise upcoming school trips, ensuring that every child has the chance to take part in enriching experiences that extend their learning beyond the classroom.

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all the parents and volunteers who have contributed their time and efforts. Your involvement is invaluable, and it's this teamwork that allows us to make a real difference in our school community. Here's to more successful events in the future!